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Shay

INT. schoolbus - DAY

Coleman plops in the seat next to SHAY.

COLEMAN

So, are we just gonna pretend like
nothing happened this weekend?

SHAY

I’ve never done anything like that
before.

COLEMAN

You’ll get used to it.

SHAY

No, I won’t.  It’s wrong.

COLEMAN

Hey, it’s only stealing when you
take stuff from regular people.
It’s different when you pocket junk
from a big store.

SHAY

Look, I’m not a thief.

COLEMAN

You are now.

SHAY

No.  I made a mistake, one time.
I’m not shoplifting again.

COLEMAN

We’re a good team, you and I.
There’s an electronic store on Main
that has a cell phone display...

SHAY

No way.  I’m not doing it.

COLEMAN

Yes you are.

SHAY

What?  Who do you think you are?
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COLEMAN

Or would you rather your parents
find out about all the DVDs you
swiped from Great Buy.

SHAY

You wouldn’t.

COLEMAN

Try me.

SHAY

You think I’d go down without naming
names?

COLEMAN

Pfft.  My dad wouldn’t care.  He
taught me everything I know.

SHAY

Who said anything about your dad?
I’m talking about the cops.  If they
so much as KNOCK on my door, I’ll
make sure they end up kicking down
YOUR door.

COLEMAN

Touché.

SHAY

They may find a couple of DVDs in my
room, but what do you suppose
they’ll find in YOUR house?

COLEMAN

I like how you operate, Shay.

SHAY

So why don’t we just forget this
weekend ever happened?

COLEMAN

Nah, sorry, it don’t work that way.
See ya ‘round, Shay.

Coleman gets up and leaves.  Shay is clearly upset.
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